
 

Eastwood Mazella Court and Memorial Garden 
Commemorative Engraved Paver Project 

You or your loved one can become a permanent part of the Eastwood Neighborhood Association (ENA)’s 

Memorial Garden, leaving a lasting memory for you and future generations to enjoy.   Plans to redesign an 

existing basketball court and build a new memorial garden at Eastwood Heights, on the corner of Avon Road and 

Mosley Drive are underway through ENA’s Memorial Committee. The Memorial Garden will include pavers, 

which are available for you to have engraved.  

 

Two paver brick sizes are available:                    
 4 x 8 bricks for a suggested donation of $50  
(3 lines of text – 14 characters per line) 
8 x 8 bricks for a suggested donation of $100   
(5 lines of text – 14 characters per line) 
 

 

PLEASE CHECK BRICK SIZE:  4x8 8x8 

 

I wish to have my engraved brick read: (please note, spaces, commas, etc. count as a character)  

 
 

             

 
 

             

 
 

             

 
 

             

 
 

             

Ordered by: 

Name ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to: Eastwood Neighborhood Association, Inc.  

Mail completed order from, with payment to:  ENA, PO Box 66, Syracuse, NY 13206 

Additional information available by emailing info@eastwoodneighbor.com, please put “Memorial Garden” in 

the subject line.    

*Note: The Eastwood Neighborhood Association reserves the right to review and approve all proposed paver messages.   


